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June 2024 
 
 
Dear Neighbour,  
 
Update: South West Pipeline Project – June 2024 edition  
 
Comdain Infrastructure (part of the Service Stream Group), on behalf of Seqwater, is constructing the 
South West Pipeline (SWP), which will connect Beaudesert to the SEQ Water Grid. 
 
Progress to date 
 
In May we completed the majority of works along the pipeline, including pipe repair at Mount Lindesay 
Highway, v-drain works and reinstatement. The fibre optic cable connection was completed from the 
Wyaralong Transfer Station (WTS) to Helen Street Storage, Beaudesert.  
 
Along Bushland Road we completed the majority of construction on roadside drains, topsoiling and 
turfing, as well as commenced the final pavement layer for the new sealed road. Causeway 
construction was also completed with works to the v-drain well underway. 
 
At the WTS, final landscaping has progressed and the site connected to live power. The project is now 
preparing for commissioning activities. 
 
We are pleased with the progress made in the month of May and remain committed to delivering a 
successful project. 
 
Upcoming works 
 
The following works are planned for June: 
 

• Sealing of Bushland Road and the WTS site. 

• Shotcrete concreting works on the eastern side of the drain at the causeway on Bushland 
Road. 

• General construction activities, movement of plant and equipment and site testing works.  

• Ongoing works at the WTS site. 
 
There will be no disruption to your water or wastewater services as a result of construction works.  

 
Our standard work hours are between 6.30am and 6.30pm Monday to Friday, and 7.00am and 
6.00pm Saturday. Some out of hours work may be necessary and impacted residents will be notified 
directly, following the relevant authority approvals. The site will be protected by full-time security 
surveillance during nighttime. 
 
There is traffic control present along the road alignment, and you may experience some delays when 
travelling between Teviot Road, Flagstone and Helen Street, Beaudesert. Please be courteous to our 
hard-working traffic control team who are there to keep you safe and allow additional travel time when 
using these roads.  
 
During work hours you may notice an increase in construction noise, dust, personnel onsite and 
additional vehicle movements in the local area. Work is being staged to minimise impacts to 
landowners and the local community. We have safety and environmental measures in place to reduce 
impacts and the scheduled June work is subject to weather and other unforeseen circumstances. 
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To learn more about the work or to subscribe to our community updates, please contact our project 
team on: 
 
Phone: 1800 271 095 
Email: qldfeedback@servicestream.com.au 
  
Thank you for your understanding during this important work. If you would like to sign up to receive 
regular e-notifications, select Beaudesert Water Supply Upgrade using the QR code below. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Damian Barlow 
Service Stream Project Director – South West Pipeline Project 

 
 

 


